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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

 

As a former resident of the Black Hills I am opposed to the project as designed. It appears the project includes

clear cuts including the removal of old growth timber. As a former employee of the Forest Service and also a

logger I don't believe in clearcutting as an effective way to manage the forest. I fully support managing the Forest

but not in the manner proposed in the project. Please reconsider the project as designed.

 

Thank you.

 

Tim Creal


